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The intent of HB 2138 is admirable and necessary. The actual wording is not. 

Removing the minimal process to review demolition in historical districts, because the 

structure is only "contributing" doesn't make sense. If contributing structures are 

removed, what would be left in the fabric of a Historic District? Holes? What? If a few 

contributing instruments were removed from a band wouldn't that change the sound? 

If you removed a few "contributing" herbs from a salad dressing, would you still have 

a salad dressing? 

 

Please vote this down, remove Section 22 (1)(f), then vote yes on the revised bill. 

You would now have done a better job and have much more support than you have 

presently. 

 

Regards, 

 

Roger Vrilakas 


